BANK OF SOUTH SUDAN (BoSS)
Office of the Governor

June 12, 2024
Public Notice

Issuance of One Thousand South Sudan Pounds

The Bank of South Sudan informs the public that it has issued more banknote series of one
thousand South Sudan pounds (SSP1000). This issuance is in line with the Banking Act 2012,
and Bank of South Sudan Act 2023(amended).

These newly issued banknotes have the same principal characteristics as in the previously
issued banknotes of SSP1000. There is, however, a change in the wording of this series as
South Sudan Pound instead of South Sudanese Pound, while all other specifications remain
the same.

Finally, the Bank of South Sudan urges all financial and non-financial institutions to take note

of the same notice. Attached please find the specimen for the new series of banknote of
SSP1000.
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